STOWHEALTH
CARE.DATA – Dissent to share (Ref “Better Information means better care leaflet”)

January 2014

Dear Patient

You will have received a copy of the leaflet “Better Information means better care leaflet”.  This leaflet explains that the Health and Social Care Information Centre now requires GP Practices to share some patient data without seeking patient consent.  This information will include postcode and NHS number.  The information shared will be used to help the NHS understand the health needs of everyone and the quality of the treatment and care provided.  Details that could identify you will be removed before information is made available to others, such as those planning NHS services and approved researchers.  
Patients do have a choice and you can prevent confidential information being shared for any purpose other than your direct patient care or in an public health emergency or by law.  Please complete the form below if you do not want information that identifies you to be shared. We will make a note of this in your record.
Please complete below if you wish to OBJECT - 
I would like to object to the extraction of my Personal Confidential Data from my GP

practice. I would therefore like the practice to record the following objections in

my medical records at the practice:

Please tick the following options:

1. I confirm I have read “Better Information means better care leaflet

2. I object to my Personal Confidential Data being extracted

from my medical record at my GP practice (code XaZ89)

3. I object to Personal Confidential Data gathered from any

Health and social care setting from leaving the HSCIC (code XaaVL)
Signed………………………………………………      Date…………………………

Name(Capitals) ………………………………………………………………………..

Address…………………………………………………………………………………
……………………………………………………………………………………………
……………………………………………………………………………………………
……………………………………………………………………………………………

Thank you for completing this form.  

Please ensure you return this to Reception at Stowhealth 





















